
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

September 2024  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Fitzwilliam Museum, Cambridge – Thursday 24th October 
 
As part of our history topic on ancient Egypt, North America will be visiting the Fitzwilliam Museum in 
Cambridge on Thursday 24th October 2024. During the visit we will be: 
 

• Deciphering an ancient Egyptian object 

• See what different artefacts tell us about Egyptian life 

• Look at coffins and items from people’s tombs 

• Think about why we study ancient Eygpt 
 
The coach will leave school at 9am and we will be returning slightly later than the end of the school day at 
4pm.  
 
Children will need a packed lunch and drink in a bag they can carry themselves, preferably a back-pack.  
 
Please follow this https://forms.office.com/e/RaKSdht2X8 to a Google Form to give permission 
for your child to attend the trip and if required, order a Pick and Mix lunch for your child. This is to reduce our 
paper waste by removing the need for reply slips. 
 
If you are available to volunteer to come on the visit with us, please complete this section on the Google 
Forms too.  
 
This will be available to pay for under ‘Trips’ on Arbor. The cost of this trip is £15.50. 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Miss V Butcher 

North America Class Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/RaKSdht2X8

